NP LD

890 KILOCYCLES

HENDERSON, NORTH CAROLINA

March 15, 1966 -

Mr, John Sampson
90 Pearl Street
New Providence, N, J,

Dear Mr, Sampson:

Thank you for your report of reception of WHNC on March 11, 1966.
it 1s correct.

It 1s very unusual for us to receive a morning report from your
section of the country. Usually reception from there is late
afternoon,

Yours very truly,

WHNC

e : : : <
Lewis E, Hiland
Chief Engineer

WHNC & WHNC-FM




